Do you have an interest in the welfare of animals
used in schools for teaching purposes?

catholic

education
south australia

If so, join the SA Non-Government Schools
Animal Ethics Committee!

We're looking for passionate Membership Categories:
individuals to volunteer as

members of our Committee,

which meets quarterly to

discuss and oversee animal

ethics in schools.

Our Committee brings
together a diverse group of
professionals and community
members, each contributing
unique expertise.

If you're passionate about animal ethics and fit one
of these categories, we'd love to hear from you!

For more information, contact our Executive Officer at animalethics@cesa.catholic.edu.au
or visit our website at cesa.catholic.edu.au/animal-ethics



